Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: EDFC Term

Importance: High

From: Dudley (Merrill

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 10:29 AM

To: Giacobazzi, Tiffany <TGiacobazzi@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: EDFC Term

Importance: High

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Tiffany: Sorry to be so evasive. Am regretfully going to have to resign from the Dean Fund.
| would really like to meet with you personally to hand over some Dean Fund Materials.
I'll be in touch. Best to you and the ever strong looking Dean Fund membership.
Regretfully, Merrill Dudley

On Mar 1, 2023, at 9:55 AM, Giacobazzi, Tiffany <TGiacobazzi@a2gov.org> wrote:

Hi Merrill,

If you plan to stay on the committee, you need to apply ASAP (TODAY, March 1) for reappointment
here: http://a2gov.granicus.com/boards/forms/460/apply

If you don’t plan to stay on the committee, please let me know.
Thanks,

Tiffany Giacobazzi, Urban Forestry & Natural Resources Planning Coordinator
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